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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The issue of E-Safety and pupils using technology safely is of a growing concern in our 

modern society. With this in mind Abingdon Primary School is committed to supporting 

parents and pupils with this as much as possible to keep our pupils safe. It is something we 

believe school and parents need to cooperate on as much as possible for the interests of 

your children’s safety. To achieve these aims we have been very fortunate to have Ralph 

Jordinson, a specialist in this area, agree to come into school to provide training to Parents 

and Guardians at 9am on Thursday 19th January 2017. The session will last approximately 1 

hour and will cover subjects such as: the dangers of technology the children are using, 

inappropriate content, grooming and digital footprints alongside some easy access 

resources you can look at in your own time. I would urge you to please attend the training 

as you may well pick up some valuable information that will help you to keep your child 

safe. 

 

If you could return the reply slip below to confirm your attendance, it would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

I ______________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian of  

__________________________________________________ will be attending the E-Safety 

training on Thursday 19th January at 9am 

 

 

 

 

 


